This meeting co sponsored with the ICE Energy and Maritime Boards marked the launch of the ICE Offshore Wind Farms E-mail Forum.
The forum is designed to act as a vehicle for discussing the planning issues associated with offshore wind farms. Access to the forum is free of charge and is available to anyone following registration. (see link on Eforum: Wind farms))
[bookmark: _GoBack]Additionally there was a presentation given on behalf of the SUT by Mark Finch of RPS Hydrosearch on:
New Guidelines for Offshore Site Investigations for Marine Renewables

